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February 21, 2017

Location:    Cefalo’s
428 Washington Ave, Carnegie, PA 15106	

4:45	 Registration 
5:30	 Speed Dating
7:00	 Dinner
8:00	 Board Meeting

Cost:  $35.00

To Register for Dating:  
Contact Stacy Jordon 
smjordon@armstrongceilings.com

To RSVP for Dinner:
Contact Marc Zell 
MAZell@NationalGypsum.com
(412) 951-8715

DATING
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Design Professionals:  Meet new contacts and learn about the latest 
products and technologies for your current projects!

CSI Speed dating works like this:  Each design professional/product 
represntative “couple” will have 4 minutes to meet and talk about their 
current projects and products to see if they are compatible, and when the 
buzzer sounds, the design professional moves to the next table.

Come join us for a great networking event and a chance to win door 
prizes at the end of the evening.

Hor d’oeuvres will be served during the speed dating event.

  

more about Speed Dating

Gypsum crystals.  Note person in photo for scale.
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January 10, 2017   at Cefalo’s, Carnegie, PA                   

PRESIDENT
Meeting in December did not have quorum.  Colleen DeFilippo is new Student Outreach Chair.  
Institute is behind on dues payment to Chapter.

TREASURER   
Motion approved to make donation to Great Pittsburgh Community Food Bank.

HOSPITALITY
Holiday Gala was a success.  Motion approved to book 2017 Holiday Gala at The Chadwick.

PROGRAMS
Tonight:  Construction Management Software – PlanGrid, Inc.  February: Speed Dating.  March 
and April not booked as of this time.  Rich Kosuda of Tremco offered a program on Tremco’s 
SkyBEAM (Building Envelope Assist Mapping) using UAVs (unmanned aeriel vehicles, or 
drones).

WEBSITE
Will include a link to EventBrite for MARC registration.

MEMBERSHIP
Matt Lander to be asked to a membership presentation and/or new member orientation.

TECHNICAL/EDUCATION
Dorenkott stated struggle to come up with a topic and asked for suggestions.  Hoping to hold 
a seminar in April or May.

CERTIFICATION
A structural engineering  firm requested a private CDT program.  Bosco to reach out to 
Richmond Chapter.

AWARDS
Region Awards:  Only 3 chapters submitted.  Pittsburgh received 5 of the 24 awards given.

ARCHIVES
Digitizing of chapter archives completed by Bailey and paid for by Chapter.

MARC 2017
Strayer got registration info out on EventBrite.

NEW BUSINESS
Chapter elections upcoming.

Highlights from the Board
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February Anniversaries
	
23rd	 Michael Moyta		  Design 3 Architecture, P.C. 
16th	 Richard Kosuda Jr.		 Tremco Roofing
10th	 Harry Walsh			  ASSA ABLOY DSS 
8th	 Gregg Scharrer		  United States Gypsum Company
7th	 Richard Kernick		  Kernick Architecture LLC
6th	 Brian Joyce			   PPG Paints
5th	 Joshua Telenko		  Baer + Associates, LLC
4th	 Greg Koledin		  Wesex Corporation
3rd	 Brad Bartley			  AGC Glass Company North America
3rd	 Walter Postufka		  GAF
1st	 Pamela Cook	
1st	 Samuel Roberts	
1st	 Michael Warren	
		
	 New Members
	
	 David Hohman	
	 Brian Antal			   Dimensional Metals, Inc.
		
	 Membership Up For Renewal
	
	 Steven Reinstadtler	 Covestro
	 Kevin Kearney		  Builders Hardware 
	 Stacy Jordon		  Armstrong World Industries
	 Fred Smith			   Allegheny Millwork & Lumber
	 Richard Florida		  Florida Consulting
	 Kenneth Codeluppi	 Wall Firma, Inc.

Current Membership:  122

			   Member News

Program Meeting Sponsors wanted!!
Are you interested in getting your name and face and products

 in front of the group?

Take advantage of our program sponsor opportunities!  
For only $50 you will receive sponsorship credit for the meeting, 

3 minutes to address the meeting audience at the podium, 
and the opportunity to have a tabletop display if you so choose.

Contact Bob Bailey.
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morning before school when I was 11 years old.

What is the funniest/oddest thing that has 
happened in your professional career? 
At a previous employer, the owner of the company 
was involved in Paranormal Psychology and 
hunting for ghosts. During work hours, we would 
have to go set up equipment and try to find 
evidence of ghosts or spirits in haunted locations, 
really sketchy places and abandoned mental 
hospitals. We even had to wear matching jackets 
during investigations. 
We never found anything. 

	 Member Profile -  Jason Henze

What is your company and what is your position? 
My job is Business Development & Special Projects for 
Overhead Door Company of Greater Pittsburgh. We focus on 
residential, commercial and industrial door systems including 
Rolling, Fire-Rated, Sectional, High Speed, Flexible Fabric, 
Security doors and Security grilles. We also furnish and install 
loading dock levelers, truck restraints, seals and shelters, and 
operable wall partitions.

Tell us about your job.  
My job is to work with architects, contractors and building 
owners to provide design solutions, product information and 
capabilities that best serve their design and work for their 
buildings, especially concerning fire and smoke rated doors 
and curtains for fire & life safety and building code compliance. 

What is your education background? 
I earned a Bachelor’s Degree in Communications and a Master’s of Science in Business 
Education from Robert Morris University.

How many years have you been in the industry? 
I have been in the door industry for several years and before that I have been in the 
construction industry for 10 years.

What part of your job do you most enjoy? 
I enjoy the people I meet and working on the details of several different projects at the same 
time. 

What was your first job? 
My first job was working as a paper boy delivering newspapers seven days a week in the 
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	 Member Profile -  Jason Henze
What year did you join CSI? 
I joined CSI in 2015, so I am a relatively new member and I do not hold any positions besides 
member but I attend the meetings regularly.

Why did you join CSI? 
Ron Morris from our company has been a member for number of years and encouraged 
me to join CSI for the opportunity to network and develop relationships with people in the 
architectural community across the construction industry. 

What do you see as the value of CSI membership? 
In addition to developing relationships with a great group of people, value comes the 
education and different technical topics discussed during the meetings.

Tell us a memorable CSI 
experience.

I really enjoy the different 
tours I have attended. 
I have had the opportunity 
to see how a brick is 
made, how a building for 
nanotechnology can be 
constructed on stilts, how a 
Federal Reserve building was 
transformed into a hotel and 
how a bronze sign detailed 
by hand. 

Best advice
 anyone ever gave you.

In everything you do and give 
it 100%, then you never have to 

think back and wonder if you 
could have done better.

What would people be 
surprised to know about you? 

I once performed a stand-up 
comedy routine in Cefalo’s 
when they were a comedy 

night club.

Tell us about your family.
My wife, Jeni, and I have been married 8 years, we live in the South Hills of Pittsburgh and 
we have three great kids. My daughter is 6, my oldest son is 5 and the youngest guy is 2. Our 
house is always fun and busy.

What’s your hobbies? 
Riding my bike. I learned to ride a bike when I was seven years old and I have never stopped. I 
have been racing mountain bikes on and off for almost 25 years. I started when I was a kid and 
now my kids go to the races and cheer for me.

What’s a true sign of success? 
A true sign of success is when you can take pride in doing a great job and people consider you 
a resource in your field. 
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MARC 2017          May 19-21, 2017 
Pittsburgh, PA

Conference Headquarters:  Sheraton Station Square, south side Pittsburgh.

Primary Participants:  CSI members from the 14 chapters that comprise the Middle Atlantic 
Region:  Erie/Northwest PA, North Central PA, Pittsburgh, PA Railroad, Central PA, Allentown, 

Philadelphia, Northern VA, Baltimore, DC Metro, Central VA, Richmond, Tidewater, Blue Ridge.

Sponsorships are available!  
Contact Bob Bailey  bbailey@ikminc.com

or Marc Zell  MAZell@NationalGypsum.com 

Education Sessions
Tours of local High-Tech organizations

Keynote Speakers
Dinner Cruise on the Rivers

and much more!

mailto:bbailey%40ikminc.com?subject=
mailto:MAZell%40NationalGypsum.com?subject=
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By Gail Nagie, CSI Middle-Atlantic Region President

By now you should have received a ballot from the Region Tellers Committee for the 2017 
Region elections. If you have not I suggest you check your spam file. All voting this time will be 
done only by email. Elections close February 28 at midnight.

In March the Institute will hold their elections. The Institute will elect a Secretary, The Middle 
Atlantic Region Director, and this year A Director-at-Large. Marvin Kemp is running for 
reelection as Middle Atlantic Director. We have a second member of the Middle Atlantic 
Region running. LeeAnn Slattery is running for Director-at-Large. Please consider voting for 
both. It would be helpful for the Region to have both serving on the Institute Board.

Institute elections are to start about March 7th and close two weeks later. This is different 
from past elections. Voting will also be done via email.

CSI Middle Atlantic Region
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http://www.architectural-resources.ne
http://www.baer-associates.com/
http://www.atas.com
mailto:Libertyloghomes%40gmail.com?subject=Liberty%20Log%20Homes
http://www.thebluebook.com/
http://www.thebluebook.com/
http://www.ardexamericas.com/en-us/Pages/Home.aspx
http://www.ardexamericas.com/en-us/Pages/Home.aspx
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